



Chairman's Message Due Date of Special Assessment

Click on image to open PDF



On January 17, 2024 the Harborside Inn Board of Trustees approved a special assessment that would be spread over a three-year period of time. It was determined that for owners who have nine or less units, the payment would be made on or before each year's opening day in April. For owners with ten units or more, the payment would be made on or before September 1 of each year.

The Im's Legal Counsel has reviewed this decision and has determined that all owners must be treated the same as it pertains to the due date of the assessment. The Board of Trustees amended the due date of the assessments at its meeting of February 15, 2024. The amended due date for all owners to, one or before September 1 of each vear of the

The Board of Trustees ask that, if you are in the financial position of making this year's assessment payment earlier than September 1, 2024 that you do so. This generous act could help protect the financial condition of the Inn, in the event that an insurance claim is needed.

Stephen Cirillo Chairman

Special Assessment Invoices will be distributed via Email.

To request a print copy via USPS, please click here









